RIBBLE VALLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL


JOHN  MACHOLC
01200 414502
john.macholc@ribblevalley.gov.uk
JM/EL3/2014/1050
16th December 2014 
Dear Mr Heminsley

Prior Notification of Development forms under the Lancashire Advanced Engineering and Manufacturing Enterprise Zone (Samlesbury) Local Development Order No 2 (2014).

Submission by BAE Systems for: installation of a new security fence, barriers, gates and security buildings to separate the BAE Samlesbury site from the Enterprise Zone 

.

I refer to your Prior notification submission for the above development to accord with the terms of Local Development Order No.2 (2014).

I can confirm that having considered the information submitted and the letter of 16/12/2014 from the LEP, that this authority considers that the project above constitutes permitted development under Lancashire Advanced Engineering and Manufacturing Enterprise Zone (Samlesbury) Local Development Order (No.2) 2014. 

Yours sincerely
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JOHN MACHOLC

HEAD OF PLANNING SERVICES 

Rob Heminsley

FM Specialist Projects Engineer 

Investment Projects

BAE Systems

Samlesbury Aerodrome

(S609 Box1) Balderstone

BLACKBURN 
BB2 7LF
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